
 

 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON       

MONTHLY MEETING CONTINUANCE     

April 17, 2020 

 

A continuance of the April 15, 2020 monthly meeting of the Cohocton Village Board of Trustees was 

held on Friday, April 17, 2019 at 5:30 pm, via video conferencing using “Go to Meetings.  

 

Present were: Mayor: Janice Sahrle. Trustees: Sandra Azzi, Wendell Freelove, Kathryn Gray and Nate 

Martin.  Also present were Village Clerk-Treasurer Katherine Wise, Attorney for the Village Elizabeth 

Oklevitch, Josh Schumacher, Mat McCarthy, Lillian Sabins and Bill Waggoner (caller 01).   

 

Mayor Sahrle called the continuance of the April 15, 2020 meeting to order at 5:30 pm. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Freelove, seconded by Trustee Azzi, to hire Bradley Tubbs to fill the 

Laborer position.  The voting was as follows: 

 

Trustee Azzi  Aye 

Trustee Gray  Aye 

Trustee Martin  Aye 

Trustee Freelove Aye 

 

The motion carried 5-0.   

 

A motion was made by Trustee Azzi, seconded by Trustee Freelove to re-advertise the Maintenance 

Supervisor position and add to the posting that per civil service requirements, applicants must have two 

years general contracting experience.  The voting was as follows: 

 

Trustee Gray  Aye 

Trustee Martin  Aye 

Trustee Freelove Aye 

Trustee Azzi  Aye 

 

The motion carried 5-0.   

 

Public comment was made by Mat McCarthy, Josh Schumacher and Lilian Sabins regarding the 

Maintenance Supervisor position.   

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Trustee Gray, seconded by Trustee Azzi.  The meeting was adjourned 

at 6:20 pm.  The voting was as follows: 

 

Trustee Gray  Aye 

Trustee Martin  Aye 

Trustee Freelove Aye 

Trustee Azzi  Aye 

 

The motion carried 5-0.   

 

 

 

Katherine M Wise            Prepared: April 22, 2020 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


